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Gretna Green School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB  E1V 5V6

Principal: Krista Bransfield
 

                                                                    
Vice-Principal: Chris Walsh
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

THURSDAY, APRIL 5, 2018
1. Welcome

In attendance:  Krista Bransfield, Pierre Breau
2. Staffing Changes

Krista spoke re:  upcoming staffing changes.  While staffing numbers for 2018-19 are not known yet, what is known is that there will likely be two grade 2 FI classes next year, which will result in some changes to our current assignments.

3. Perception Surveys (Teachers)
Krista reviewed the Teacher Perception Survey results.  Overall, results were very positive and encouraging.  Krista highlighted some areas of focus going forward.
4. New Initiatives
· Kognito pilot project
Krista reviewed the Kognito pilot project which took place during the February early dismissal day.  This programme trains teachers in dealing with at-risk students and their parents, and was undertaken as part of our wellness/mental health focus of our SIP.
· PBIS project proposal
Krista reviewed the PBIS project, The Mindfulness Project, which began during the March PL afternoon with teacher training in yoga and mindfulness techniques for the classroom.  The project continues with student sessions on May 2.

5. Budget
As previously discussed, the budget was spent on paper for communication purposes.

6. PSSC Dinner
The upcoming dinner will be held on April 30 in Bathurst.  Members must RSVP to Brenda Dunnett.
7. Next Meeting

The next meeting will be Thursday, June 7 at 6 pm.
